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I oppose LD1319. There are a lot of older and aging fishermen still trying to navigate 
reporting. Most don’t even know how to email. There needs to be a paper trail not 
electronic messages. There needs to be easier ways for older fishermen to report 
without having to pay someone else. This entire reporting is absolutely ridiculous. 


